
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: lumber permit application
1 message

james lim <anson101corp.coron@gmail.com> Sun, Apr 25, 2021 at 9:29 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good morning.  
As of the moment we didn't received any feedback regarding our lumber dealer application. . All documents was already
forwarded in your good office, July last year and it's almost 9 months past with no feedback. kindly inform us if we have any
additional documents that we need to comply though in our understanding we submitted already all the necessary
documents are expecting a response  with in 15 days since it was a protocol of a government office in regards to
communication. 
thank you.  

On Sun, Apr 25, 2021, 9:06 AM james lim <anson101corp.coron@gmail.com> wrote:
Good morning I would like to follow regarding my application as a lumber dealer. As of today no feedback received yet.  thank
you
 
 
 
On Mon, Mar 8, 2021, 11:34 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote: 

Mam/Sir, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. 
 
Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you. 
 
MilnerMM 
PMD/RICTU Staff 
 
On Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 11:15 AM james lim <anson101corp.coron@gmail.com> wrote: 

Sir, good am
I would like to follow up regarding the Lumber dealer application. 
Thanks. 
 
 
On Fri, Feb 26, 2021 at 3:00 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote: 

Mam/Sir, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. 
 
Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you. 
 
MilnerMM 
PMD/RICTU Staff 
 
On Fri, Feb 26, 2021 at 2:59 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote: 

Mam/Sir, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. 
 
Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you. 
 
MilnerMM 
PMD/RICTU Staff 
 
On Fri, Feb 26, 2021 at 1:11 PM james lim <anson101corp.coron@gmail.com> wrote: 

The Regional Execu�ve Director
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DENR- MIMAROPA
1515 L&S bldg., Roxas Blvd
Ermita, Manila
 
 
February 26, 2021
 
RE: LUMBER DEALER APPLICATION
 
Sir,
 
This is to follow- up our applica�on for Lumber Dealer Permit of ANSON101 General Merchandise
Corpora�on located at Pob 1, Coron, Palawan.
 
A�ached herewith is the endorsement of our applica�on from PENR office dated last July 21, 2020 and up
to this wri�ng no communica�on received by the undersigned coming from your good office.
 
Hence, may I respec�ully request the status of our permit applica�on for Lumber Dealer.
 
Thank you!
 
Respec�ully yours,
 
 
 
JAMES R. LIM
Representa�ve 

 
 
--  

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION 
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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